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Dear Parents and carers 
 
After two weeks in school, the children are well settled into their new timetables and routines. We are particularly 
proud of our new Reception children who have already made lots of new friends and have enjoyed all the different 
learning opportunities in the classroom and outdoors area. Our Year 6 children have also shown us that they are 
ready for the extra responsibilities of being the oldest in the school and are fulfilling their new roles very well in-
deed. 
 
We have spent time in Collective Worship this week reflecting on our school bible story, which is The Parable of 
the Sower, and how it is the foundation of our values and our vision: Grow - Blossom - Flourish.  
 
A polite reminder around parking... we know it is sometimes tricky to get a parking space near to school but please 
remember to treat each other with kindness and respect - two of our school values - when negotiating the roads 
around school. If you would like to park a little bit further away and the walk to school, there are opportunities at 
the pubs and up the hill near the cemetery. Please take care of yourselves and each other.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

Reception/Key Stage 1 PHONICS WORKSHOP 

Tuesday 30th September:  2:45pm—3:30pm 
Miss Brown and Miss O Brien will be running a phonics 
workshop for all parents with children in Mars or Saturn 
Class.  It is important that parents are able to effectively 

support their child with phonics and 
early reading.  Please come along to 
this session to learn more about 
how we teach phonics as well as 
the preparation needed before the 
Year 1 phonics test. 

 Bake Sale—Tuesday 16th September  

There will be a bake sale next Tuesday to raise 

funds for Harrogate Hospital's Special Care Baby 

Unit. The Anderson twins spent nine days in the 

unit and they would like to show their apprecia-

tion for the wonderful 

care they received. Please 

bring donations of cakes 

at drop off and cash at 

pick up. 

On Friday 19th September we will be having a non uniform day in aid of 'Jeans for Genes' - an 
annual fundraising event for those affected by a rare genetic condition. Everyone can come in 
their own clothes (jeans/denim if they have it but other clothes are fine). We are asking for £1 
donation and there will be the opportunity to make special bracelets for an extra 50p.Please 
pay the charity directly using this link: Individual Donation - Jeans for Genes 
 

https://www.jeansforgenes.org/donateonlineind


Upcoming Events: 

Monday 15th September: Flu Immunisations—

whole school 

Tuesday 16th September:  Bake Sale  

Friday 19th September:  Jeans for Genes Day - 

non uniform day  

Tuesday 23rd September: Whole school trip to 

Yorkshire Sculpture Park  

Tuesday 30th September:  Mars and Saturn 

Class phonics workshop 

Wednesday 1st October:  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning and All Saints Church 

Monday 6th October:  Maths workshop 

Monday 8th October:  Mars Class to Born of the 

Forest 

Friday 10th October:  School photographs  

Thursday 16th October:  Harvest Supper at All 

Saints Church 

 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES 

Sun Class: Friday 7th November 

Saturn Class: Friday 14th November 3pm 

Mars Class: Friday 21st November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 28th November 3pm  

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 14th September 

8.30am BCP Holy Communion 

11am Harvest Festival, refreshments from 

10.30am 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 

Mars Class: Albie for Respect  

Saturn Class: Orla for Positivity and Perseverance 

Jupiter Class:  Margot for Positivity and Perseverance 

Sun Class: Skyler for Respect and Responsibility 

There were also lots of positive noticing tags given out 

in our Celebration Worship this morning. 

Fellowship Coffee and Connect Mornings 

 

This year,  across our Fellowship schools, specialists will 

be invited to school to share information sessions with 

our school community. Our hope is to touch on key as-

pects of safeguarding, SEND, wellbeing and health over 

the course of the year. We are delighted to welcome 

Keri Standen, our Trust Safeguarding Lead, to our first 

Coffee and Connect morning (19.11.25 at 9.15am) who 

will be delivering a session on how to keep our children 

safe online.  Please note this session will take place at 

North Rigton School. If you would like to attend this 

session, please email the school office. We look forward 

to seeing you there. 
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